
	

Dear Gulliver Community, 
 
I hope you are enjoying the beginning of summer break! 
 
As promised, we are sharing our initial reopening plan linked here. Our plan has 
been developed in close consultation with our COVID-19 Task Force and in 
accordance with CDC guidelines. Admittedly, these guidelines are changing 
almost weekly. For that reason, please understand that this plan is an operating 
framework based on the current guidance and advice of experts, and it will be 
modified as the guidelines and advice change over the summer. On July 10, I 
will share an updated plan which will include additional details. 
 
Our plan leverages our four campuses even more fully than they are currently 
utilized, and it allows all students to attend school every day with social 
distancing protocols in place. Now that this framework has been established, we 
will be forming additional internal subcommittees of the Task Force which 
include faculty, staff and other school leaders to further our planning for 
teaching, learning and the many components of school life. 
 
While Gulliver plans to open its campuses for all students to return on August 
20, we recognize that due to underlying health conditions or other factors, you 
may not be comfortable with your child(ren) returning to campus. We will offer a 
hybrid learning option which allows your child(ren) to learn and participate in on-
campus classes remotely. We will be sending a brief survey next Wednesday 
asking families to let us know your intentions with regard to your child(ren) 
returning to campus. It is very important for our planning that every family 
completes the survey. 
 
We are excited that we have been able to develop a plan that allows for the safe 
return of our students, faculty and staff to campus, and we look forward to 
seeing everyone in August! I will be in touch with you again before then on July 
10. 

https://www.gulliverschools.org/uploaded/Veracross/pdf/Fall_Re-Opening.pdf


 

 
 
Sincerely, 
 

	

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Cliff Kling P '23 '26 

 

 
 

Gull iver 
9350 South Dixie Highway, 11th Floor 

Miami, Florida 33156 
 

305.666.6333 
gulliverschools.org 

Email: gullivercommunications@gulliverschools.org 
 

Gulliver Schools is a 501 (c) (3) private, non-profit, independent co-educational non-
sectarian day school with a mission to create an academic community dedicated to 
educational excellence, with a personal touch, that fulfills each student's potential. 

	


